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Traffic Alert:  
 
Nighttime Lane Closure & Detour for emergency gravity sewer main repair at the 
intersection of Ft. Johnson Rd and Dills Bluff Rd 
 
James Island Public Service District announces nighttime lane closure & detour for Wednesday, January 13, 2016 
beginning at 8:00 PM at the intersection of Ft. Johnson Road and Dills Bluff Road.  Crews will be working to remove 
all remaining Ductile Iron Pipe and connect to the system. All work is weather permitting. 
 
 

 Work will occur between 8 p.m. and 7 a.m.  

 Flagmen will be on site to control traffic and direct detours.    

 Drivers will have access to businesses and residential properties along Ft Johnson Rd at all times. 

 Paving repairs will be scheduled at a later date. 

 Drivers traveling through the project’s construction zone are asked to be aware of equipment and crews working 
in the area at all times.  

 
 
Anyone with questions about the project can call JIPSD Wastewater Department at (843) 762-5258.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For information on James Island Public Service District news and services, please visit our website at www.jipsd.org 
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JIPSD Road Closure: January 13, 2016
Intersection at Fort Johnson Rd & Dills Bluff Rd
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